
 

Hello Patrons, 

 

We are pleased you are coming to our show. 

Please read carefully as there is a new 

traffic pattern when you are coming to the 

Warehouse Theatre. Commerce street currently 

says "Closed".  However, if you are coming to 

the Warehouse Theatre from 5th street, you can 

turn onto Commerce.  From Commerce make a 

right into the Warehouse parking lot or a right 

into the Pac Life Parking lot.  

 

Please see the images attached for 

clarification. 

 

If you are coming to the Warehouse Theatre 

from Main Street, please turn right onto 7th 

Street and you will see an orange sign that says 

"Academy Parking".  Turn left into the Pac Life 

parking lot and park in that lot for the event. 

 

 

Kelli Johnson 

Education Manager 

Academy Center of the Arts 
 


